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           21 September 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to Class 3. It is great to have the children back in school again; they have settled well into the routines and their 
learning after being out of school for so long. Thank you for supporting them with their learning at home during this time. 
 
In Class 3 we are lucky to have two lovely TAs working with us: Mrs Farrow in the mornings and Mrs Jessep works in the 
afternoons. On Wednesday, the class is taught RE by Mrs Brierley and PE with the Premier Sports coaches. 
Below is some useful information about the routines in Class 3. Please also refer to the Quest overview sheet for information 
about our Quest – ‘All Creatures Great and Small’. 
 
Homework: 
Spellings  
These will be sent out via Parentmail each Monday and will be tested on the following Monday. This term’s first spelling 
homework will be set on Monday 21st September 2020 and tested on Monday 28th September.   
Maths 
MyMaths will be set every Monday and should be completed by 9am the following Monday. The children will also continue with 
learning their times tables each week. Further information to follow.   
Reading  
Your child should read to an adult at least 4 times a week. Please sign their reading record book on the appropriate date.  
Reading books will be changed once a week – they will be collected in on Fridays; new books will be given out on Mondays. This 
allows for the 72 hours quarantine period. Don’t forget to ask your child questions about what they have read – there are 
suggestions for these inside their reading record. 
PE and swimming 
In more normal times, Class 3 would swim this term; sadly, this term we are unable to do so for obvious reasons. However, this 
will be reviewed as soon as possible. PE takes place on Wednesdays – the children will only change into their trainers. 
Forest School 
This term Class 3 will have Forest School on Wednesday 7th October. Old clothes and a change of footwear will be required. 
Water bottles –  
Please make sure your child has a name water bottle in school as we are discouraging the use of cups in the classroom. Also, 
Class 3 need to bring in their own snack as they are now in Key Stage 2 and free fruit is no longer provided. 
Messages 
If your child is being collected by somebody different, or you have an urgent, important message please email this information 
through to the school office – office@milvertonprimary.co.uk   
If you need to contact me, please use the class email – class3.sch233@educ.somerset.gov.uk  I will endeavour to respond to emails 
within 48 hours.  If you would like to contact Mrs Lewis about special educational needs please use the following email address - 
send.sch233@educ.somerset.gov.uk  
 
I hope this is useful to you - if you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. Thank you for your continued support 
with the children’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Isabel Calnon 
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